
Friday, December 8, 2023 

It is with a heavy heart that we announce the last service of Pescadou Bistro 
will be January 14th, 2024. It has been an honor and pleasure to have served 
you and create beautiful memories for you and your families these past 
twenty-five years. We cherish those moments we have spent together. 

The decision to close our doors has been a difficult one, however it is the right 
one for Olga and I at this time. We write this letter of thanks for your generous 
support over the years, and we couldn’t have done it without you all. We are 
truly grateful for your support. 

We hope to see you for one last evening of fun before the 14th, as we open 
our doors for the last service. 

We wish all of you the very best, and a wonderful holiday season and happy 
new year. 

Many, many thanks, 

Jacques and Olga De Quillien 

Pescadou Bistro 


